
At the regular February 25, 2021 board meeting there was a question regarding Ck #1061 

The District has used the Cal Chamber Membership for a number of years for the HR materials it 
provides. 

Membership includes: 

HR California 
Labor Law Helpline 
HR California Extra & Alert Newsletter 
Annual Required Labor Posters 

We have found that Cal Chamber offers one of the best repositories for HR information in California. 

Our HR consultant, Beth Ingram, has also asked that we continue it annually. 
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